>> Morning Worship Order

Welcome & Announcements
Call to Worship

TBA

Prayer

TBA

The Lord's Supper

Offering

TBA

TBA

Scripture Reading

(Matthew 28:16-20)

The Big Idea

Sermon Today:

"Thanksgiving, Jesus, & Us"

TBA

Blessing

Records for the week of November 17, 2019

Sunday Bible Class	124
Sunday AM	202
Sunday PM	59
Wednesday	73
Contribution	\$5336

Shepherds

Rob Miller

Jeff Bigler (740.827.3113)

Dennie Green (740.695.0079)

Jerry Moore (304.639.4720)

(740.310.9880) **Deacons**

Jason Baker (740.579.2020) Physical Facilities

Darin Clark (740.695.1343) Benevolence, Physical Facilities & Worship

Randy Gallagher (740.312.0500) Benevolence & Finance

Tony Johnson (740.391.0083) Physical Facilities & Youth

Preaching Minister

Adam Davis 757.561.7576 adam@stcchurch.org

Jamie Judge (740.526.0392) Education, Physical Facilities

> Scott McDiffitt (740.359.7656) Education & Youth

Tim McKeen (304.270.8250) Education, Finance, Youth

> Mike Slatt (740.695.9929) Benevolence, Finance & Physical Facilities

From Adam

I love Facebook memories. Facebook reminded me of this post from several years ago, "Elijah was running behind this morning and missed the bus. He started crying and said he was having a bad morning. He was playing outside while he waited for me to take him to school and came bouncing in the house with a smile on his face. I met him in the hallway and he said,

"Today has turned out to be a fun day. I found two worms, a slug and I got to see two fire trucks!" Gratitude for the small things in life can make the heart glad.

A grateful heart is the key to true happiness, good health, and a tool for overcoming mental and emotional anguish. This is a fact that researchers at universities such as UCLA, California, and Miami have discovered. A study conducted by UCLA's Mindfulness Awareness Research Center reveals, "Having an attitude of gratitude changes the molecular structure of the brain, keeps gray matter functioning, and makes us healthier and happier. When you feel happiness, the central nervous system is affected. You are more peaceful, less reactive and less resistant. Now that's a really cool way of taking care of your well-being."

God always knows what is good for us — always. Calling us to always be thankful (Philippians 4:4-7, 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18) is his way of inviting us into the abundant life, a healthy life, and a hopeful life.

I hope you have a happy Thanksgiving, and that gratitude is an attitude you cultivate every day of the year.

Family Newsletter

Thank You for joining us!





Worship Gatherings Sunday — 10 am

Sunday — 6 pm



Bible Classes for all ages Sunday — 9am

Wednesday — 7pm

PO Box 308, 47694 Reservoir Road, St. Clairsville, OH 43950, 740-695-3268, stcchurch@sbcglobal.net

wifi password: stcfamily website: stcchurch.org







// November 24, 2019

Welcome!

To our guests:

We are so glad to have you with us today, and we hope you feel the same way! Our hope and prayer is that you will be both encouraged and challenged in your faith & you're seeking.

If you are looking for a church home, we would love to have you join us as we seek God and strive to follow Jesus. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask someone. We would love to study with you about God and God's purpose for us.

If you are just visiting in the area this weekend, we hope you will enjoy your visit and that you will have a safe return trip home.

>>> Prayer Requests & Updates

New requests and updates: Max Alloway had surgery this past Friday. Tucker Alloway had a procedure done this past Tuesday. (Max & Tucker are Arlene Kopyar's great grandchildren). Rose Ewing has cancer. Please keep her in your prayers. Christine Ewing has requested prayers for family issues. Jerry Moore was taken to the emergency room this past Wednesday with low blood pressure. He was discharged and will follow up with his doctor. Vera Perry is doing better. She is sore and worn out.

On-going prayers needed: Alex Cannon, Vickie Clem, Louise Craft, Bill Daley, Bob Digiandomenico, Tyson Frye, Randy Gallagher, Shelly Glasgow, Brent Hatcher, Caleb Hayes, Mark Hayes, Dorothy Heil, Wayne Henthorn, Becky Hickenbottom, Jean Hillstrom (Joe Hamm's friend), Janie Judge, Rick Kasper, Charlie's & Peg Lucas, Donnie McFeley (Darin Clark's cousin), Donna Morris, Marie Patton, Wayne Patton, John Taylor (Mary Taylor's son), Karen Thomas, Martha Wade, Mary Donna Wodarcyk & Zach Vickers.

In the Military: Isaac Gaston, Joseph Glenn (friend of Janet Lallathin), C.J. Harding (Terry Fitch's step-son), Jason Harris (Bill & Pat Rice's son-in-law) & Jayden Harris (Bill & Pat Rice's grandson).

Our Shut-ins: Sam & Delores Burkhart, Carolyn Campbell, Bill & Sue Daley, Joyce Orzolek, John Patton, Pearl Roy & Marlene Trisolene.

Expectant Mothers: Rebecca Gallagher (December); Kelly Hatcher (March)

Looking Ahead — Adult Bible Study

Sunday Morning Sanctuary — Hebrews Sunday Morning Fireside Room — The Will of God Pt. 3 Wednesday Night — Thanksgiving Devotional

Nursery Available

We have a nursery available for ages 0-2, and a training room. If you are a parent or caregiver, feel free to make use of them!

Ladies Bible Class

Ladies bible class is cancelled for Tuesday, November 26th. Class will resume on Tuesday, December 3rd at 6 pm in the fireside room. Please make plans to join us!

Winter Teaching Quarter

Next Sunday will begin our Winter Quarter. We still need three teachers. If you are able to teach a class, please sign up on the bulletin board outside of the office. The materials are in the fireside room.

Thanksgiving Devotional

Our Thanksgiving devotional will be on Wednesday, November 27th at 7 pm. Please make plans to join us and sing praises and study scripture and praise God for all He has blessed us with.

Deacons 2020 Budget

Deacons-please submit your proposed budget for 2020 to the Elders by November 30th.

Men's Breakfast

There will be a men's breakfast on Saturday, December 7th at 8:30 am at Eat N Park.

Money Tree

We will be starting a money tree for Justin & Rebecca Gallagher for their new baby. If you would like to contribute, please see Linda Gooch.

Electronic Newsletter

If you are interested in receiving the newsletter via email, please submit your email address to the church office.

Vbs 2020

Mark your calendars! VBS is August 2-5, 2020! If you have any ideas for VBS, please see Dennie Green. The next meeting will be sometime in January.

>> News & Information

Fellowship Meal

Next Sunday (December 1st) we will have our monthly fellowship meal to celebrate those with birthdays and anniversaries in December. Please make plans to join us next Sunday after morning worship for good food and fellowship!

Women's Holiday Gift Exchange

There will be a women's holiday gift exchange on Saturday, December 14th from 6 pm to 8 pm here at the building. Gifts have a \$20 limit.

There is a list posted on the bulletin board for you to sign up if you are attending the exchange. There is also a sheet to sign up for those who want to bring snacks or desserts.

The Lord's Table Preparation

& Door Greeters For 2020

We still have several openings available to sign up for being a door greeter or preparing the Lord's table for next year. If you can help, please make sure to sign up on the bulletin board by the office. Thank you to everyone who has volunteered to help prepare the Lord's Table & been door greeters for this year!

Young Adult Bible Study

We have started a new class for our young adults. If you have graduated high school or are in your 40's or younger, we encourage you to join us for class in the Fireside Room on Sunday mornings at 9 am!

Connection Cards

If you are visiting with us today, we would love to get connected! There are connection cards in the back of the pews, Would you fill one out and place it in the offering tray or give it to one of our leaders?